Salve Regina University

Digital Commons @ Salve Regina

Newsbulletin

Archives and Special Collections

2-15-1974

Newsbulletin vol. 1, no. 16

Salve Regina College

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin



Part of the Education Commons

Recommended Citation

Salve Regina College, "Newsbulletin vol. 1, no. 16" (1974). Newsbulletin. 15. https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin/15

Rights Statement

EDUCATIONAL USE PERMITTED

In Copyright - Educational Use Permitted. URI: http://rightsstatements.org/vocab/InC-EDU/1.0/

This Item is protected by copyright and/or related rights. You are free to use this Item in any way that is permitted by the copyright and related rights legislation that applies to your use. In addition, no permission is required from the rightsholder(s) for educational uses. For other uses, you need to obtain permission from the rights-holder(s).

anoldster offdug ods at m. . Weekly News Bulletin showed you bast agr

Vol. 1, No. 16

+ 12 2 1 Avy 3 14 2 40 1 1 2 1

vol. 1, No. 16

Dr. Frank D. Maguire - New Chairman

Dr. Frank D. Maguire of the Religious Studies Department was elected Chairman of the Board of Directors of the Newport County Arts Council, Inc., at its annual meeting on Tuesday, February 12th. He was also elected to a new two-year term on the Board of Directors.

Professor Robert J. McKenna was also elected to a new two-year term on the Board of Directors.

Athletic Committee Meeting girls attitude and Vilondoo visit said

The Athletic Committee will meet at 7:30 a.m. in the Miley Dining Hall on Friday, February 15th.

Dean of the College

Dr. Burrell has sent the following memorandum to all Faculty and Students

Mary State Scanion Tessy Molifor

"A reminder that faculty voted last semester that no classes be held on February 18th, which isaa national holiday. The long weekend previously scheduled for a mid-semester break on March 4 will remain unchanged. In sum, no classes will be held on Monday, February 18 and Monday, March 4. CE classes will be held on the 4th as previously announced."

Governor's Conference Attended by Salve Faculty

The Governor's Conference on Human Resources was held on Wednesday, February 6th at the Treadway Inn. The purpose of the Conference, which was attended by representatives of social service agencies and the people they serve, was to identify specific problems and solutions resulting from the reduction of Naval activities on Aquidneck Island. Salve Regina, which is submitting a grant proposal for a follow-up conference, was represented by the following faculty members: Sister Jeannette Pivin, Sister Virginia Walsh, Mr. David Carlin, Mr. Donald Magee and Mr. Robert J. McKenna.

Recruiters on Campus

Sister Marjorie wants to remind all nursing students that Mr. Richard Lawson, the Personnel Assistant at Hartford Hospital, will be on campus Wednesday, February 20th, to interview for nursing positions at Hartford Hospital.

and 2 at 8:00 p at at the fine Arts Center! Mark your calendars to

The Theatre pivision will propent Clar on Isbriany 28th and March 1

Dr. Frank D. Maguire - Ne

on the Board of Directors.

Handbook Committee Meeting

The Handbook Committee will meet at 9:30 a.m. in the Public Relations Office on Friday, February 15th. The next meeting of the Committee will be on Monday, February 25th, at 3:00 p.m. in the Public Relations Office.

Christian Life Center to sponsor Rap Sessions

The Christian Life Center wishes to sponsor regular Rap Sessions. Some faculty members have volunteered to participate on a regular basis; they are Dr. Trimbach, Dr. Trimble, Mr. Carlin, Mr. Hersh, Dr. Maguire. Other faculty members have volunteered to participate on a rotational basis. We are primarily interested in student participation. Further details can be found on the Christian Life bulletin board in O'Hare. Professor Robert J. McKenna was also elected to a new two-y

Alumni Prepare for Fashion Show

Miss Mary Connolly, Mrs. Patricia Burns, Miss Nancy Shields and Sister Mary Joannes wish to thank the following firls for the tremendous help they gave Sunday afternoon in preparation for the Alumni Fashton Show to be held at Ochre Court on March 20th at 8:00 p.m. dick yabards . yabird no

Faith Zabriskie Marybeth Scanlon Fern Silvia

Karen Jablonski Tessy Molitor Molly Curry

Beth Broderick Carolyn Creighton Joan Dziolo inobust bus sent the following memorandum to all Kathy Perleoni

Recruiters on Campus

Medical Ethics Conference 1830000 3861 below viluos 1 3861 rebrimer A" Pebruary 18th, which tens national holiday. The lo

The Departments of Medical Sciences, Religion and Philosophy of Brown University will sponsor a conference on Ethical Issues relating to Medical Decisions of Life and Death. Decisions Visualveig as and and sed no bled so Iliw

February oth at the Treadway Ion. The purpose of the Conference, which was

February 15 at 3:30 p.m. List Auditorium Friday February 15 at 8:00 p.m. List Auditorium Saturday February 16 at 10:30 a.m. List Auditorium

Strended by representatives of social sand solutions resulting from the serve was to identify specific problems and solutions resulting from the

Anyone interested in joining the Young Democrats should contact Mr. McKenna. Anyone interested in joining the Young Republicans should contact the following faculty members: Sister Jeanmerte Pivin, Sister Visirrom .rdn. Mr. David Catlin, Mr. Donald Magee and Mr. Robert J. McKenna.

Basketball

The next basketball game will be between the Faculty and the Male Seagulls on Sunday, February 17th, at 7:00 p.m. at the Hut. There will also be a game on February 28th. 1908 brolfesh is installed lannoers with Wednesday, Pabruary 20th to interview for nursing positions at Har-

Gigi

The Theatre Division will present Gigi on February 28th and March 1 and 2 at 8:00 p.m. at the Fine Arts Center. Mark your calendars now.